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Koraa B okTs6pe 1997 roaa Ha
KOHthepeHuu B I. YAbCaHe Ha
CEKLMM aBHALMOHHO-KOCMUYECKOH
TEXHHKK 00CYMAAAUC HEKOTOpbIE
acrneKTbl COTPYAHMYECTBa o
KOCMUYECKOMY MaTepHaAOBEACHHIO,
TO KPOME NPU3HaHHS AOCTHIKEHHHA
Halue# AabopaTopuu B 3TOM
HanpaBAEHuH, 4YBCTBOBAAMCH
aMepMKaHCKas LUKOAQ (KOpeHcKue
yueHble cTaxupoBaauch B HACA) u
HaCcTOPOXKEHHOCTb. XOTA AAS
HaaAa Take pesyAbTaThl
SIBARIOTCA BNOAHE HOPMAAbHbIMH,
H MOXHO HaiTH B GyayiLieM nyTH K

HayYHO-TEXHHYECKOMY
COTPYAHHYECTBY.




When in October, 1997 at the
conference in Ulsan, on section of
aerospace engineering some
aspects of cooperation on space
material science were discussed,
besides a recognition of
achievements of our laboratory in
this direction, the American school
(Korean scientists were on practice
training in NASA) and
circumspection were noticeable.
Though for the beginning such
results are quite normal, and it is
possible to find ways to scientific
and technical cooperation in the
future.




